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Current Office Hours 
 

Monday-Thursday             8:30am - 4:30pm 
Friday              Closed 

Our Staff 
 

Dr. Jim Cooley 
Senior Pastor, 901-3218 

 
 

Dr. Rich Hutchens 
Associate Pastor, 401-0605 

 
Dr. Joe Hopkins 

Worship Pastor 
 
 

Rev. Nathan Lyon 
Youth Pastor & Family Ministries 

334-301-8607 
 

Evie Morris 
Worship Ministries Associate 

 
Cyndy James 

Pastoral Administrative Assistant 
 

Nancy Chesser 
Financial Assistant  

 
Mary Jo LeCroy  

Receptionist/Ministry Assistant 
 
 

Melvin Robertson 
Custodian 

Watch live and archived sermons at: 
fbcbirmingham.org/live 
Subscribe to our YouTube channel at: 
youtube.com/fbcbirmingham 

Financial Summary 

January-February 2021 Actual  
Income           $138,324  
Expenses           $145,400  
Difference                                        -$7,076  
 

General Fund Summary 3/7 
Weekly Budget                               $17,245  
Actual                                             $24,357  
 
Month to Date Budget       $17,245 
Month to Date Actual       $24,357  
 
 

 
 

Church Calendar 
 
 

Sunday, March 14 
  9:00am     Sunday School  
10:15am     Morning Worship Service - Sanctuary 

 
Monday, March 15 

 6:00pm     Finance Committee Meeting - 152 
 6:30pm     Open Door Women’s Bible Study - 168 

 
Tuesday, March 16 

10:00am     Precept Bible Study - 152  
 
  

First Baptist Church of Birmingham 

MARCH 14, 2021 

http://fbcbirmingham.org/live
http://youtube.com/fbcbirmingham


                   

March 14, 2021 

 
Prelude                             Callie-Anna  
        Clements                    

Announcements & Prayer     Dr. Rich Hutchens  

 

Call to Worship           All Creatures of Our God & King Hymn 11 

                 

Welcome       Dr. Jim Cooley 
           

Children’s Moment      Dr. Rich Hutchens 

 

                                               Wonderful, Merciful Savior  Praise Team  

        & Congregation              

      

Morning Scripture          Psalm 37:3-6    Dr. Rich Hutchens  

 

           This Side of Tomorrow  Nathan Lyon 

                                                                                 

Message           You Can Trust Me   Dr. Jim Cooley 

                                   

Invitation          There is a Balm in Gilead  Hymn 119 

                                               

Benediction Prayer        

 

Closing Song          Wonderful, Merciful Savior  Praise Team  

        & Congregation 
                              

Postlude                 

 

      

 

 

Wednesday Meals 

Our Wednesday activities will resume on April 7. For planning purposes, we would 

like to know how many are interested in having box meals provided. The cost will 

remain the same – adults $7.00, children $3.00, family limit $22.00. Please sign 

the list in the foyer or let the church office know.  

 

Easter Lilies          

Lilies will add beauty to our Resurrection Celebration on Easter Sunday, April 4. 

For $10.00, you can purchase an Easter lily in honor or in memory of a loved one. 

Forms are in the church office. Please include check with form and drop in the 

basket at the front desk. Orders are due Sunday, March 28. 

 

Children’s Easter Egg Hunt                  March 28 

FBC children’s ministry would like to invite families with children sixth grade and 

younger to our annual Easter Lunch and Egg Hunt at 11:30am in the Fellowship 

Hall. Boxed meals will be provided. Families must bring a dozen pre-filled eggs 

per child to be hidden. Candy must be prepackaged - no nuts or loose 

(unwrapped) candy please!  

 

Easter Sunday                  April 4 

We are thrilled to be able to gather together to celebrate the resurrection of Jesus 

Christ as a church family this year.  Our service will be held outside in the parking 

lot in front of the main entrance.  Please join us for this joyous occasion.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the past six years, our church has been blessed by the wonderful 
service of Mrs. Nancy Chesser. She has filled the role of Financial 
Assistant with so much skill and dedication. She invested countless 
hours managing the stewardship resources of First Baptist Church in 
a manner that has been outstanding in every way. At the conclusion 
of March, Nancy will be retiring from service to our church. We will 
miss her professional skills, but even more, we will miss her rich faith, 
her loving spirit, and her willingness to go above and beyond the call 
of duty in serving others. She has been an essential member of our 
staff, and her personal touch has meant so much to us all. If you 
would like to send her a card to express your appreciation, you can 
mail it or bring it by the church office before the end of the month. 


